NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR PLANNING PERMISSION UNDER THE
Town and Country Planning (Development Management Procedure) (England) Order 2010

Certificate under Article 12

Proposed development at:

Village Close Garages, Belsize Lane, London, NW3

| give notice that

Belsize Garages Project Ltd

Is applying for planning permission to
Camden Council

For

Redevelopment of the existing garage site to provide a new 3 and 4 storey
building comprising 7 flats with semi-basement parking, associated access
and landscaping

Any owner* of the land who wishes to make representations about this application should write to

the Council within 21 days of the date of this notice.

Signed S o D
Date 01 July 2013
On behalf of Belsize Garages Project Ltd

*Owner means a person having a freehold interest or a leasehold interest the unexpired term of
which is not less than 7 years.



